
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
Save the Date for the Spring Native Plant Sale  

 

⋅ Online Ordering Opens Sunday, February 26 ⋅ 
 

February 13, 2023: The Friends of the Tualatin Hills Nature Park and the 
Tualatin Hills Nature Center are hosting the Spring Native Plant Sale in 
partnership with Sparrowhawk Native Plants.  Thousands of habitat friendly 
native plants are available as well as information about the benefits of native 
plants.  

People can sign up and order native plants online beginning Sunday, February 
26 at www.sparrowhawknativeplants.com. Be sure to complete your order 
soon, as the last day to order is Sunday, March 26, while supplies last.   

Select from 100 species of premium-quality native plants.  These climate-
resilient plants will enhance your garden, allowing it to best support pollinators 
and wildlife. 

At check-out, select to pick-up your order at the Tualatin Hills Nature Center on 
April 21 or 22, located at 15655 SW Millikan Way.  

The plant sale is sponsored by the Friends of the Tualatin Hills Nature Park. 
Proceeds from the sale go toward future Nature Park improvements and 
environmental education programs. 

The Tualatin Hills Nature Park is a 222-acre wildlife reserve nestled in the heart 
of Beaverton. The park is located at 15655 SW Millikan Way, Beaverton, OR 
97003.   

Easy Guide to Fall Native Plant Sale 
o Step 1:  Select your plants at www.sparrowhawknativeplants.com 

and order from February 26 – March 26. 
o Step 2:  Select the date and time you want to pick up your plants 

(Friday, April 21 or Saturday, April 22). 
o Step 3:  Visit the Tualatin Hills Nature Center to pick up your plants! 
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